
 
From: Phil Hurst [mailto:phil@aerialag.com.au]  
Sent: Friday, 21 July 2017 11:50 AM 

To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP; jon.lovell@ashurst.com; 'Kathy Srdanovic'; 

Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au; Simon.Miller@afap.org.au 
Subject: RE: AM2014/253 - Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010 

 

Hi All 
 
As AAAA members do not employ Aircraft Cabin Crew we will not be participating in 
considerations of this Award.  
 
As our members generally operate single seat aircraft, there is simply no room.  
 
Yours sincerely 

Phil Hurst 
CEO - Aerial Application Association of Australia 

Ph:  02 6241 2100 
Fax: 02 6241 2555 
Mob:  0427 622 430 
Web:  www.aerialag.com.au 
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